e n e rx : more than energy

April 11, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2012-0410 — Rate Design for Electricity Distributors — Enersource Hydro
Mississauga Inc. Intention to Participate

The purpose of this letter is to advise that Enersource Hydro Mississauga Inc. intends to
participate in the stakeholder meetings described in the Ontario Energy Board’s April 3,
2014 letter regarding the above-captioned subject.

In addition to participating in the meeting(s), Enersource also expects to provide written
comments for consideration by the Board in its determination of rate design policy for
electricity distributors. Enersource’s participation may be combined with the efforts of

other distributors.

Thank you for the opportunity.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Gia M. Delulio

Gia M. Delulio
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2185 Derry Road West, Mississauga, Ontario L5
tel 905.283.4098 fax 905.566.2737



